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Call of the Wild

Benefits of an Outdoor Summer Camp
by nccoast.org

Summer is right around the corner and while kids from coast to coast are looking forward
to a much needed break from academics and early morning routines, parents are fraught

with how to keep their kids from spending the summer in front of an electronic gadget.

An outdoor, nature-filled camp experience may be just the solution to take away the

technological distractions, get their hands dirty and help kids learn to be kids again.

Richard Louv, in his book, Last Child in the Woods, describes the growing gap between

children and nature as "nature-deficit disorder". Spending time outside is the perfect
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